



Brooke Primary Academy Wike Gate Road Thorne Doncaster DN8 5PQ

01405 812200 Br-admin@vennacademy.org

World Nursery Rhyme Week 11th – 15th November

Dear Parents/Carers,

The 11th - 15th November marks World Nursery Rhyme Week. Nursery rhymes are very important to young children and can help to develop language and literacy skills, numeracy skills and social, physical and emotional skills.

Throughout the week, the children will be involved in lots of activities related to various nursery rhymes. On <u>Wednesday 13th November</u>, we are asking the children to come dressed as something that associates with their favourite nursery rhyme. This could be anything from a spider for Incy Wincy Spider to a doctor for Miss Polly had a Dolly. On Wednesday 13th November, we would also like to invite you to come and share a special performance of some nursery rhymes by your child and their class.

- Parents of children in F2NHU are invited into the school hall at 2.45pm to watch the performance.
- Parents of children in F1SWS are invited into their child's classroom at 11.00am, if your child
 attends the morning session or at 2.45pm, if your child attends the afternoon session or the full
 day.

Please take a look at the following website for resources you can use at home with your child to celebrate the week.

https://www.worldnurseryrhymeweek.com/

Thank you for your continued support

The EYFS team

